
 

 

KEY WORKER INFORMATION 
 

School is only open for children who have a parent who is a key worker, or is a vunerable child. 
 
This official list of key workers can be found at- 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision  
 

Please complete this form and return it to the school office by  

12:30pm today – Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

 
NAME AND YEAR GROUP OF CHILD/ 

CHILDREN 

 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEAL PUPIL YES / NO  

NAME OF CRITICAL WORKER 

 

 

OCCUPATION OF CRITICAL WORKER 

 

 

PLACE OF WORK / EMPLOYER DETAILS  

 

 

CURRENT EMERGENCY CONTACT  

CONTACT NUMBER 1 

 

 

CURRENT EMERGENCY CONTACT  

CONTACT NUMBER 2 

 

 

WHICH DAYS WILL YOUR CHILD BE 

ATTENDING SCHOOL? 

 

 

Once we have received your details the office will email you with further information  

regarding  details of your childs day. Thank you.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision

